OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
SECRETARIAT COMPLEX, PORT BLAIR.

F. No. 16-5/AAJVS/2007/ Q& 2 — /@

7/
Dated / ,é, january, 2015
To

The Executive Engineer
CD-I APWD.
Port Blair.

Sub: To provide water supply to the newly constructed quarters and one Guard
room at Strait Island - reg.

Sir,

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of letter No. DGP/Genl/59/20/87-96/8112
dated 19t December, 2014 received from the Superintendent of Police, Police
Headquarter, Port Blair on the subject cited above and informing that the LOP is
functioning in a Type-I quarter at Strait Island and Guard personnel’s facing hardship.
Further, it is mentioned that the newly constructed 06 Type-III quarters, 01 Type-II
and one guard room are completed by APWD at Strait Island.

It is requested to take necessary action to provide water supply to newly
constructed quarters, which de handed over to AAJVS by APWD, to reduce hardship
faced by the Police Personnel at Strait Island.

Yo zs faithfully
g

Encl:a / a

Ly

Executive Secretary,
AAJVS
Copy to:

1. PA. to Director (TW), A & N administration for information please.
2. The Superintendent of Police, Police Headquarter, Port Blair for
information please.

Executive Secretary,
AAJVS



